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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Attached to this letter is a communication written in partnership between Thames Valley Police, 
Wokingham Borough Council and schools in Wokingham.  This letter is being sent out by all the 
schools in the Wokingham area, and has been composed with the intention of supporting the re-
sponsible use of social media in relation to school matters. 
 
At Willow Bank, we are very proud of our relationship with the parent community, and we believe 
that issues, when they arise, are almost invariably resolved in an appropriate, respectful manner.  
However, we know that we live in a fast-changing world, in which there is an increasingly diverse 
range of communication formats, and we feel it is important to ensure that this does not impact 
negatively on the strong communication that we know exists between us all.  We are sure that 
you share with us the belief that good communication is at the heart of a successful and happy 
school community, and we hope that you, like we do, believe that this letter promotes and sup-
ports this. 
 
If you have any questions, or would like to discuss this further, do please feel free to come in and 
see us. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Masters and Mr Foster 
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